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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection: The psalter selection for this coming 

week is psalter #281 verses 1 and 3.  

 

Mismatch Wednesday:  It will be “Mismatch Wednesday” 

on January 29. 

 

Allergy Announcement:  We no longer have students in the 

school that have a peanut/tree nut allergy.  You will now be 

able to pack snacks and lunches that include those food 

items.  Please note that this does not include the potato 

allergy.  We ask that you continue to avoid foods that 

include potatoes.  Thank you for your consideration! 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences: Conferences are 

scheduled for Thursday, February 27. The conference 

schedule will be sent out early next week.  We are 

looking forward to this opportunity to meet with you. 
 

Save the dates:  Dorcas Guild Soup Supper, February 21! 

              Mystery Dinner, March 20! 

                           Kalamazoo Chorus Concert, March 27! 

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 

 

 

 

 

Student Council Hot Lunch:  Student Council will serve a 

pancake hot lunch on Friday, January 31.  The price is 

$2.00 for the first serving and $1.00 for seconds. 

 

Student Council Snack Sale:  Student Council will have a 

snack sale at recess time on Friday, January 31. 
 

Don’t forget to join us for a Parents United Breakfast 

Buffet fundraiser in the school gym tomorrow morning 

between 8:00-10:00 a.m. The meal will include French toast 

casserole, pancakes, sausages, bacon, scrambled eggs, 

muffins, and lots more! We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Friendshipe  Friendship Day gift exchange and special activities are 

scheduled for Friday, February 14. Suggested prices for 

gifts are as follows: 

 Grades K-5 $5.00-$10.00 range   

 Grades 6-9 around $15.00 range 

 

The name exchange will be done next week. Junior High 

hopes to visit some of our elderly friends in the church 

and go skiing on Friday afternoon.  Grades 1 – 5 hope to 

go sledding on Thursday.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

  

 

General News Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

 

Bonisa Presentation: "Brother Charles", a 

missionary with more than two decades of 
experience in China, hopes to visit Kalamazoo for a 
presentation for adults and families on Monday, 
February 17 at 7:30 p.m. He plans to inform us about 
the current state of the Church in China and speak 
about his work and experiences there. This will be a 
wonderful opportunity to learn more about the great 
needs of a country that contains so many souls. 
Please contact Scott Timmer with any questions 
regarding this presentation. 

 

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 


